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March 11, 2019 
 
The Honorable Jena Griswold 
Colorado Secretary of State 
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, CO 80290 
 

RE:  Corrections to 8 CCR 1202-16, “Rules Pertaining to Poultry Processing” 
SOS Tracking No. 2018-00681 

 
 
Dear Secretary Griswold 
 
On February 28, 2019, the Colorado Department of Agriculture (the “Department”) filed 
the adopted rule 8 CCR 1202-16, “Rules Pertaining to Poultry Processing”. 
 
The Department would like to make the following corrections to the rule to be effective 
March 30, 2019 so that these corrections are published together and the changes are 
incorporated into the effective rule.  
 
To that end, please remove all text located in the header of the final rule.  
 

“Editing comments: Changes to this rule are indicated in bold strikethrough for removal and 

BOLD, SMALL CAP, DOUBLE UNDERLINE for additions. If you are able to view this document in 

color the changes are also indicated in red. Changes as a result of the rulemaking hearing are 

indicated in blue.” 
 
 
 
We appreciate your attention to this matter and thank you for your time.  
 
 
Karen Lover 
Executive Assistant 
karen.lover@state.co.us 
303-869-9004 
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